Bird Club Notes

Tag Club is indebted to the American Entomological Society
for the lithographs of Dr. Wilson used in the present issue.
They were printed many years ago, presumably for the memoir
by Prof. Jacob Ennis. For the halftone blocks of young hawks
we are indebted to'Mr. Robert P. Sharples.

® ok

The Club has held sixteen meetings during the year in which

fifty members took part. The average attendance was nineteen.
* % %

Again the Club has suffered a severe blow in losing the ser-
vices of its Secretary. Mr. C. J. Hunt has removed to Chicago,
making the third secretary who has been drawn into a westward
migration just as he had become essential to the welfare of the
Club. By the theory of orientation we may expect some day to
have them all back again.

* ok

At the A. O. U. meeting in New York the Club was repre-
sented by Messrs. Rhoads, Baily, Morris, Pennock, Wright,
Rehn and Stone, while Messrs. Miller, Todd, Hales, Rogers and
Marzx, of our Correspondents, were present.

* ok ok

Dr. Trotter has been in Europe since August and during the
early summer visited the Canadian Rockies and the northwest
coast. Brown was in Bermuda, Dr. Hughes in British Colum-
bia and Redfield at Cape Cod, while Rehn was gathering grass-
hoppers in Idaho, Washington, Oregon and California.
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